
 

 

Field Trips 

In-School Field Trips are planned from time to time to enhance your child’s learning 

throughout the school year. These trips include but are not limited to special visitors, 

nature walks outside Peace’s fenced-in areas to the school field, walks around the 

Peace Lutheran Church building, or walks within the Peace Lutheran Church building. 

Classroom teachers will supervise all children during these special events. 

Field Trips may be planned on occasion to an off-sight location. In the event of 

an Off-Site Field Trip, a permission slip will be sent home in advance. No child 

will be permitted to go on field trips, whether it is in-school or off-site, without a 

signed permission form. 

I permit my child,                                                       , to participate in all in-school field 

trips. This agreement is in effect from August 1, 2024 - July 31, 2025. 

 
 
 
 

 

Parent/Guardian Printed Name 
 
 
 

 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature Date 


